
 

 

 
 

September 30th – National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
 

  
The UA Canadian office supports the Indigenous Communities in Canada and 

recognizes the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation on September 30th 

  

Please, use this day for reflection, education, or participation in a community 

event to acknowledge the history of residential schools, honor the survivors, 

their families, and their communities. Take this day to learn something new 

about Indigenous culture, and how the residential school system has impacted 

communities, heritage, and way of life.  

  

Take time learn about what you can do to help work towards reconciliation for 

Indigenous peoples in Canada. To find out more, please visit the National Truth 

and Reconciliation Website at: https://nctr.ca  

 
 

Fraternally,  
 

 
Terence N. Snooks   

 UA Director of Canadian Affairs                            
        
 


